
 

 

A REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD BY THE EAST DEER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS ON THURSDAY July 6, 

2017 AT 7:30 P.M. IN THE EAST DEER TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING, CREIGHTON, PA. 

MR. TALIANI CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER 

ROLL CALL 

The secretary called the roll: Anthony Taliani-present: Rick Stoneburner- present; Edward Kissel- present; Joseph 

Novosat- present; John Nwranski- present. 

MINUTES 

Mr. Stoneburner moved to dispend the reading of the minutes of the June 8, 2017.  Mr. Kissel seconded the motion. 

Motion passed unanimously. 

CITIZENS COMMENTS 

Mr. John Korkowski (113 Cambria Hill Drive Tarentum PA 15084), advised he was here to represent a few of the 

residents on Cambria and Garden hill I regards to a few issues. They have concerns on a few of the storm drains that the 

water is around them and not draining that the asphalt is sinking. Mr. Taliani advised that we are aware of one of them 

and that it was next to be fixed after the one that the road crew is working on right now. He had a few photos of a few 

of them that he showed the board. Mr. Taliani advised that he and Mr. McKenna will be up to look at the drains an see 

what can be done to fix them.   Mr. Korkowski wanted to Thank the board for putting in the Recycling Bin at the park.     

COMMUNICATIONS 

       BIDS 

RESOLUTIONS – ORDINANCES 

  
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Mr. Novosat advised Mr. McGraw was down and looked at the memorial and liked what he has seen and is wanting to 

also help with the lighting around the memorial. Mr. Novosat advised that Mr. Taliani has someone looking and giving us 

a price on the pointing and that he has someone also going to look at it and that we will need to decide what we want to 

do about the lighting. If we go with lightning that we will need to do some kind of track lighting and that we will need to 

see with the street corner lights.  Mr. Taliani is hoping that we can do a rededication around Veterans Day. 

Mr. Novosat also advised that the benches at the walking track are going to need scraped and painted.  

Mr. Novosat also advised that he has the pricing for both the mulch and the rubber mulch but from conversation earlier 

that we are going to get some pricing and do it in house.   

Mr. Novosat is working on getting pricing on fixing the cracks in the tennis courts and the hockey courts before that gets 

worse than it is.  

Mr. Taliani asked Mr. Herman how our projects are going and he is getting everything out for the Bid and should be out 

within the next few weeks as he is waiting and that we also need to decide what we are going to do with the demo.  



Mr. Taliani asked Mr. Nwranski how the MS4 is coming and he advised that he has completed all work that has been 

completed that he been given to him by Danny and he is giving the forms to Phil and that he is waiting on the next round 

and his goal by the end of the month is to be complete by the end of the month and then there will be a few other forms 

that will need to be done that he will need to sit down with others and should have done.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 

       BILLS 

Mr. Kissel motioned to pay the bills presented by the Township Secretary. Mr. Nwranski 2nd the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously.                
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
Mr. Stoneburner motioned to Adjourn. Mr. Novosat 2nd the motion. Motion passed unanimously.           

Meeting Adjourned: 8: 00 PM    

                                                                                                                  _______________________________ 

Board Chairman 

_______________________ 

Township Secretary 


